The Village at Hilton News

Block Captains set calendar for 2012

The village block captains met on Jan. 16^{th} to work on the calendar of events for 2012.

In order to make these events successful more participation is needed. Please look over the schedule and contact your block captain to help with the planning.

April A spring clean up of pool and green spaces will be sponsored by the pool, the pond and green space and the architectural review committees. Everyone is urged to participate. A reminder will be sent to all residents so meet at the pool for instructions.

May The village pool opens with a social for all residents sponsored by the pool committee. Watch for more details about specific date and time.

June The date for the VAH community garage sale is open. A volunteer is needed to organize ads and signs. Please call your block captain if interested.

July 4, 2012 Join the red, white and blue parade. Decorate your bike, stroller, wagon or golf cart..... fireworks will be scheduled later in the day!

August National Night Out in conjunction with the Richland County Sheriff's Dept. and the Neighborhood Watch Committee. It is an opportunity to get out and meet your neighbors plus get info from RCSD about neighborhood watch programs.

October Volunteers for children's Halloween activities will be needed. Plans include a hayride around the neighborhood for the kids old and young. A scarecrow contest will be scheduled for all residents. Block captains will be judges.

December Volunteers will decorate entry and pool area for Christmas.

To share ideas or to volunteer with any of these activities, please email: vah_bod@yahoo.com



The Village at Hilton News



HOA Services LLC processing payments

HOA Services, LLC has been contracted by the board of directors to process all HOA fees for 2012.

In addition, the management company will also handle all maintenance contracts, bill payments, collections, etc for the homeowner's association.

Invoices for the 2012 HOA fees were mailed to all residents of the village on Dec. 1, 2011. This date is outlined in the covenants. The dues of \$400 remain the same for the coming year.

The fees were due on Jan. 1, 2012. A late fee of \$25 per month late charge will be applicable to payments that are postmarked after Jan 31, 2012.

If you have not paid, please send your payment to the following address: Village at Hilton HOA, P.O. Box 666, White Rock, SC 29177.

Volunteers, board member needed for 2012 VAH activities

Tom Johns has resigned from the board of directors. An election will be held to replace him. Please notify a board member if you are interested in serving on the board.

A newsletter editor is needed immediately to help with communications.

New block captains include Sandra Deen and Dee Dee Overstreet. Returning as block captains are Louise Johns, Bobbie Padgen, MJ Sorrell, Dani Waller and Sue Whitlock. There is no block captain for Village Church Drive and Court.

Raymond Marr will serve as the liaison to the Richland County Sheriffs Dept. He will receive email updates from the RCSD and pass them on to village residents.

Terry Belt will be joining the pond and green space committee; Donna Schicho has agreed to serve on the pool committee.

Volunteers are still needed for the covenant committee. You may volunteer to serve at vah_bod@yahoo.com

